
August 15, 2023 

Humana Now Partnering With Two National 
Durable Medical Equipment Organizations 

Effective July 1, 2023, Humana partnered with two national durable 

medical equipment (DME) providers— AdaptHealth and Rotech.  

 

These partnerships are designed to enhance access to DME and create a 
more streamlined experience.  

 

This network change is only for Humana MA (Medicare Advantage) 

HMO business and does not impact existing contracts for the MA 
preferred provider organization (PPO) or other contracted lines of business.  

 

If you routinely request DME/submit DME referrals, you should now 
contact the DME provider assigned to your state to refer Humana MA 
HMO-covered patients for specified DME services. 

 

 AdaptHealth: AL, AR, CA, CO, CT, DC, DE, GA, IA, IL, KS, MA, MD, 
ME, MN, MO, NC, ND, NE, NH, NJ, NM, NV, NY, OK, PA, RI, SC, SD, TN, 
TX, VA, VT and WI 

 Rotech: Central North FL, IN, KY, LA, MI, MS, OH and WV 

 

Each of the designated DME providers will have 90 days (or until Oct. 1, 
2023, contingent upon medical necessity) to manage transition of existing 

DME rentals that are with providers no longer in network after July 1, 
2023. 

 

Reference: Humana website 

 
 


